
Like us on Facebook to stay up to date on classes and events!
@CarouselGymnasticsWaupaca and @CarouselGymnasticsPlover

AUGUST NEWSLETTER-2024
FLIPPING WITH US

Fall Session registration will open August 15th for students currently enrolled

in the summer session and will be open for all on August 16th.  Classes fill

quickly so do not wait to register.  Wait lists are available if classes fill and

we will do our best to find a class for your child.  For those that are enrolled

in the summer session, check with the front desk or check your parent portal

for class recommendations.  Class recommendations will be available by

August 10th.  

FALL SESSION REGISTRATION

 important dates

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

SMOKEY! 

August 9th

Waupaca toddler time

August 15th - Fall Registration
opens for students currently

enrolled in the Summer Session

August 16th - Fall Registration open
for ALL

August 22nd - Last day of the
summer session

August 23rd - September 8th -
Carousel is Closed

September 9th - Fall Session begins

First Toddler time will begin on
September 12, 2024

(Thursdays - Waupaca only)

9:30 - 10:15 am
or

11:15 - 12 pm

For children walking to age 5
$5/child

SUMMER OLYMPICS
The Paris Summer Olympics a great way to introduce children

to different sports and to have a conversation about hard work

and dedication.  What has been your favorite Olympic Sport to

watch so far?  Gymnastics is a favorite for sure and we are so

lucky to be able to share the love of this sport with your

children.  Enjoy every moment of the summer games.  

For any child enrolled in Sunny Day Childcare in Waupaca, Carousel
Gymnastics can walk your child over for classes during the day.  If you would
like us to pick up your child, you will need to let the front desk know either
verbally or e-mail us at waupacainfo@carouselgymnastics.com.  Also let the
front desk know if you pick up your child after class.  

SUNNYDAY CHILDCARE PICK UP!

JACOB!

Ninja Trainer Jacob is off to College this fall and starting a new chapter in his
life.  We have had the privilege of having him as a ninja trainer since he was 14.
He has inspired many students with his cool moves, enthusiasm and passion for
the sport of ninja.  We wish him luck in this new adventure.  

New Staff Members!

We have the pleasure of welcoming some new staff members to our Carousel
Family.  Welcome Jenna, Angie, Kristin and Rebecca!  You may have seen some
of our new staff already in our preschool, ninja, recreational and competive
team classes.  Make sure to stop and say hi to our new staff members. 


